
We are deeply saddened by the tragic road accident involving
one of our staff, which resulted in the loss of Mr. Adetunji
Opayele.

Our hearts go out to his family and loved ones during this
difficult time.

We have been in close contact with his family right from when
the tragedy occurred, offering our condolences and support.
We recognise the gravity of the situation and empathise with all
those affected by this devastating incident. 

As the matter is in court, we cannot provide further details out
of respect for the legal process and for the law to take its
rightful course.

We extend our deepest and sincerest condolences to Mr.
Adetunji Opayele's family, loved ones, friends, business
partners, and associates.
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